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To the attention of Dr. Jalil Jabbari - Director of Cultural Heritage, Handicrafts and Tourism - West Azerbijan Province.
To the attention of Dr. Fatemeh Ghambar pour, Membre of Representamiles Board – Urmia Chamber of Commerce, Industries, Agriculture & Mines .
Dear Dr Jalil Jabbari and Dr Fatemeth Ghambar,
I want to take this opportunity to thank you again for the hospitality and the courtesy you show me.
As agreed I send you the outlined project of the "Research of one of the Magi". You will soon receive the final project including costs.
I would like to receive your confirmation of the reception of the project.

Yours sincerely,
The National President,
Dr. Silvano Vinceti


